
Gordon Head Middle School 

  Wednesday 

Sept 13, 2023 
 

 

 The gathering space will be open today at lunch break for grade 6s. 
 Cross country practice is today at lunch.  Please bring your lunch to the gathering space right at the 

bell.  We will eat after the run.   
 Attention grade 6 boys: there will be a basketball session next Monday from 3:00-4:40 in our gym. 

Mr. Baker from LPHS will be coming over to run the practice. Any grade 6 boy that is interested may 
attend. There will be more of these, so if you miss it, pay attention to announcements for the next 
session. 

 


